
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
 
         January 14, 2002 
TO:  All Locations 
 
FROM: Information Technology Services 
   
SUBJECT: W32.Sobig.A@mm - Virus Alert - Revised 
 
All Internet and Outlook e-mail users should be on the lookout for a virus called 
“W32.Sobig@MM”.   The virus arrives from Big@Boss.Com  with one of the 
following subjects: 
 

Re: Movies  
Re: Sample 
Re: Document  
Re: Here is that sample.  

 
These messages are being cleaned by the District’s AntiVirus Software and are 
NOT infected with a virus.   Users should delete the messages without opening 
them.   
 
All locations are reminded that it is the responsibility of each user to update their 
VirusScan software.   Each user should set their VirusScan software to update 
DAT files on a weekly basis. Instructions for scheduling the VirusScan software 
to update automatically are available from the following website: 

<http://oit.dadeschools.net/virus.htm> 
 
If you do not have McAfee installed on your computer, information for obtaining 
the District's free McAfee antivirus software is available at the following website: 
 
  http://techsupport.dadeschools.net/Antivirus.htm 
 
If you have any questions regarding this memo, please call  Support Services at 
305-995-3705(0). 

 


